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SULIVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL
Peterborough Road, Fulham, London SW6 3BN




Tel: 020 7736 5869

Email: admin@sulivan.lbhf.sch.uk
Website: www.sulivan.lbhf.sch.uk
Headteacher: Wendy Aldridge
31st March 2017
Dear Applicant

I would like to thank you for your interest in the class teacher positions at Sulivan. As described in the advert, Sulivan is a vibrant and nurturing learning environment, with a dynamic team of staff who are committed to providing excellence in teaching and learning for our children.  We achieve this by ensuring that our children benefit from a creative and innovative curriculum which is enriched by meaningful, first-hand experiences in both the indoor and outdoor classroom. Sulivan is growing from strength to strength and the governors and I are particularly proud of the achievements in progress and attainment and the Ofsted inspection result stating that Sulivan is a “good” school.

We have recently converted to academy status, alongside two of our neighboring community schools, to form an innovative multi- academy trust. We remain as Sulivan Primary but are excited to be part of the Brightwells Multi- Academy Trust. 

Sulivan is a wonderful school to work at and the successful candidate will join a supportive team who are dedicated to the development of the school’s ethos of learning for life. 

I am looking forward to recruiting new members of staff who are enthusiastic, conscientious and creative teachers who have a passion for how children learn, a drive to help all children achieve their potential and who want to play a role in the development of the school.

At the moment there is flexibility in the class teacher positions available. Therefore please state clearly the age group you would like to be considered for, and address your strengths and experience carefully when you complete the supporting statement in the application form. 

Sulivan is based in Parsons Green in south west London, close to the District Line tube station and many bus routes along the King’s Road. The school is set in fantastic grounds with two playgrounds, a wild-life garden and a staff car park.

Visits to the school are strongly recommended and warmly encouraged. Please call the school office to make an appointment. If you have any questions about the role, please telephone or email me.

I look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely
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